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The Maine Medical market has been a godsend for my family and I. There is no way 
that these new laws will help increase access to affordable and safe medicine (things 
we already get now). Please do not fix what is not broken; I used to live in Colorado, 
and my friends there marvel at our market for its options and connection to the 
producers.


